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Dear Dermatology Patient  
 
The Boston Children’s Dermatology Team has identified you as one of our patients who is 18 years old 
or older. At this time, we are transitioning our patients who are aged 18 and over to adult dermatology 
practices.  
 
We are committed to helping our patients smoothly transition their care from pediatric dermatology to 
adult dermatology and thus provided list of adult dermatology practices that our providers have 
recommended.  If you have an upcoming appointment with us, you can choose to keep it and discuss this 
transition with your dermatologist. 
 
If you are routinely seen in other departments within the hospital or have spoken with your provider in 
regards to continuing your care, you are welcome to maintain your care as needed.  
 
 
List of recommended adult dermatology practices 
 
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center Dermatology 
Ph.617-667-3753 
 
Brigham and Women’s Dermatology 
Ph. 617-732-4918 
 
Dana Farber Skin Cancer Treatment Center  
Ph. 877-442-3324 
 
Lahey Hospital Dermatology 
Ph. 781-744-5115 
 
Mass General Dermatology 
Ph. 617-726-2914 
 
Tufts Medical Center Dermatology 
Ph. 617-636-0156 
 
Please feel free to contact our team with any additional questions at 617-355-6117. 
 
Sincerely, 
Your Boston Children’s Dermatology Team 

 
 

Arnold, Dianne
Will they be able to keep any currently scheduled appointments at BCH?  Is there a timeline when we will no longer be scheduling appts for 18+?


